
Welcome to Y1/2
London’s Burning

Autumn 2
Learning for all, caring for each other, preparing for the future. 

‘Let us encourage one another’ Hebrews 10.25



Y1 Maths

We have been looking 
at addition and 

subtraction this half 
term. We have used 

our number knowledge 
up to 10 to calculate 

with confidence. 

We used objects, 
images and number 
lines to understand 

how we add and 
subtract a variety of 

numbers.



Y2 Maths

We have added and 
subtracted two 2-digit 

numbers using a 
variety of methods. 

We have been looking 
at addition and 

subtraction this half 
term.We have used our 
knowledge of related 

facts and number 
bonds to 10 to find 

bonds to 100 



English

We looked at all things 
Autumn and wrote 

some lovely seasonal 
poems.

In English we have 
read the story “One 
Snowy Night” and 
written our own 

versions of the story.



Science

In Science, we have 
been looking at 

different materials and 
their suitability.

We also looked at how 
we can change the 
shape of different 

materials by twisting, 
stretching, bending 

and squashing



History We had a fire engine 
come and visit and the 

firefighters came to 
talk to us about what 

they do and the 
equipment they use.

We have looked at fire 
safety then and now and 
how it has changed since 

1666.
We compared the Great 

Fire of London to the 
York Minster fire of 1984



R.E.
In R.E this half 
term, we have 
been thinking 
about special 
and sacred times. 
We started off 
thinking about a 
time that is 
special to us. We 
enjoyed sharing 
photos of special 
times with our 
classmates! 

We have also 
learnt about 

Diwali, Hanukkah 
and Christmas. 

We have explored 
why these times 
are sacred and 

how they are 
celebrated.



RHE

In RHE, we have been 
celebrating our 
similarities and 
differences. We 
understand the 

importance of being 
unique!

We explored what it 
means to be and feel 
different and why we 

should celebrate how we 
all have different 

strengths.



Computing We then learnt all 
about editing, adding 

capital letters and 
using the bold, italics 

and underline 
functions.

In computing, we have 
looked at how to use a 
keyboard. We logged 

in, opened Google 
Docs and typed 

sentences



DT

We looked at axles and 
wheels to make our 

engines move.
We used a saw to cut 

through the dowelling. 

In DT, we have made 
our own fire engines.

We designed our 
engines and created 

them out of boxes.



Art

We explored colour 
mixing, how to paint a 

variety of lines and 
produced finished 

pieces based around 
our History work.

In Art and Design, we 
have been developing 

our painting skills.



Spanish
We discussed how to 

pronounce words 
linked to Christmas 

and learnt a version of 
Feliz Navidad!

In Spanish, we have 
continued to study 
how we greet each 

other.



P.E.
We really enjoyed our Box2BFit 

experience, where we completed 
circuit training. We visited different 

stations where we challenged 
ourselves to keep going for 2 

minutes at each station.

With Mr Sellers we 
have been learning all 

about striking and 
hitting. We have had a 
go at golf and hockey.



Nativity
We have loved learning the Christmas story. We performed our own nativity 

called ‘The Twinkly Nativity!’



Thank you for reading about 
our learning in KS1.

Learning for all, caring for each other, preparing for the future. 
‘Let us encourage one another’ Hebrews 10.25


